Important Notice for BellSouth® Complete Choice® for Business Total Messaging Package Customers

This message is provided as advance notification of a pending price change for your Complete Choice for Business Total Messaging package. Beginning with bills dated on or after March 2, 2007, the monthly rate for this service is scheduled to increase from $7.00 to $9.00. If you have questions regarding this change, please call your BellSouth representative. Thank you for being a BellSouth customer.










